Email V1 (Reminder)

Subject: Workshop New Investment

To our Valued Clients,

Just sending a quick reminder about the upcoming workshops concerning the new law that allows school districts to offer VRS Hybrid Plan eligible employees other investment options.

These sessions will provide you with the information you need to make informed decisions about offering this benefit to your Hybrid eligible employees.

The following links include a workshop flyer and a list of the dates, locations and times of sessions that will be offered throughout the state:

[Add links].

Note: For those in the SW Virginia area, Smyth County Schools confirmed that they will host the Wednesday, August 19th morning session.

If you are interested in attending a session, please email our Marketing Coordinator, Mark Speeney at maspeeney@youradminpartners.com to secure your reservation. We look forward to seeing everyone!

Best regards,

Mark Heisler

Suzanne Baldino Jones

Principals, ADMIN Partners, LLC

